[image: image1.jpg]


The Easy Lunch Company
01403 741177









December 2018
Dear Parents,
Thank you all so much for your custom this term, it has been very busy again with all the UIFSM and a very good take up of children choosing to have a hot meal rather than taking a packed lunch into school so we thank you all for your custom and supporting us.
We hope that all of you who took part enjoyed your Christmas lunch – this year was a record number with some schools ordering 600 meals!! In total nearly 4000 Christmas lunches!!
The new booking page for next term will open on the Wednesday 19th December so book now before you start all your festivities to avoid disappointment in the new year. The deadline for Thursday 3rd January is Christmas Day! 
PLEASE NOTE THE FIRST WEEK OF TERM IN JANUARY IS MENU 2
The first day back is Thursday 3rd January but there is a menu change so please alter your booking accordingly if necessary

The menu is as follows:

Cheesy tomato pasta

Roasted vegetable Frittata

Or Jacket potato with baked beans
Mixed salad

Chocolate chip cookie

When booking please remember inset days and pre-planned school trips.  Cancellations due to illness can be made up until 9am on the day lunch is booked but cancellations for school trips must be made in advance - see the website for deadlines. Credits will not be given for cancellations later than this for pre-arranged school trips or other absences. If you have made an online booking and need to cancel a meal for a trip please do it yourself on line.  
The Easy Lunch Company is open 9am-3.30pm Monday – Friday term time only.  If you have a query in the holidays please email emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk as the kitchen is closed.
Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and Best wishes for the New Year and we thank you once again for your continued support.
Emma
The Easy Lunch Company
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